JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL Principal: Mr Donal Keenan

Friday, 20 August 2021
FAO P1 Parents
Dear Parents/Carers

We look forward to welcoming your child into our primary one class on Wednesday 1st
September 2021.

To support a healthy settling in schedule, primary one children will finish school at 12.30 each
day, until Friday 24th September.

Children taking packed lunch should bring a very small healthy lunch, including a sandwich, fruit
or yogurt and a drink.

We will continue to offer healthy snack each morning, at a cost of £6 per month, paid in
advance.

We are following a new healthy eating initiative, sugary foods, crisps, and sugary drinks are not
permitted.

From Monday 27th September Primary one children will finish school at 1.50.

Kind regards
W\.&vmu\ kt (e

Marian Litter
Senior Manager



